
                 GHS Morning Announcements 

     Friday, May 15, 2015 

 

Please stand for the pledge of allegiance. Pause for everyone to stand – READ SLOWLY "I pledge allegiance 

to the flag of the United States of America, and to the republic for which it stands, one nation 

under God, indivisible, with liberty and justice for all.” 

 
The computer lab in room 138 is open to computer use passes except for 6th,7th, and 8th 
periods.  All media center books MUST be returned no later than May 22 to room 138. 

 
Greenville High School and Jr High will host its Fall Sports Preseason Parent Athlete Meeting June 
1st 6:30pm at GHS Gym.  Athletes and parents must attend in order to receive team rules, practice 
calendars, spirit pack information, etc. 
 
CALLING ALL SELFIES! The year is ending! Don't forget all the fun you had this year. Upload all your 
photos to REPLAY IT and we'll make sure they make it in the yearbook! 
 
The SPRING Athletic Awards Evening will be held on Tuesday, May 26th at 7:00 p.m.  All SPRING athletes are expected 
to attend. 

 

The Bridges to College scholarships are available in the Guidance Office and online.  The deadline is 
June 1st to turn them in. 
 
ALL TRACK PARTICIPANTS SHOULD TURN IN CLEAN WARM-UPS AND TRAVEL BAGS TO THE ATHLETIC OFFICE 
ASAP WHEN THEIR SEASON HAS CONCLUDED! 

 
Students interested in becoming an officer or joining Varsity G for the 2015-16 school year may get a form from Mr. 
Ziehler now through the end of the year. This club is for all students that have earned a Varsity Letter to give back to their 
clubs, schools, and community in which they serve. We want to increase the school spirit -  from our support staff to 
students to our administration.  The roles learned in Varsity G will help you become a better citizen now and in the future. 
Forms and nominations are due 5-15(Friday) and voting will take place on 5-19 (Tuesday) before school. Students will be 
able to join at any time once they achieve a Varsity letter in any school activity. Any questions see Mr. Ziehler in room 
130. 

 
The Greenville Athletic Boosters are offering scholarships to seniors with a 2.5 or greater 
GPA.  Athletes must have at least one varsity letter and must be pursuing a post-secondary 
education.  Applications are available in the Guidance office or on the Greenville web site.  
Deadline is today. 

 

Summer School Applications are now available in the main office for Health and Physical 

Education. Completed applications and fees for summer school must be turned in together before 

the end of today. 

 

Wayne Health Sports, Family Health Clinic, and Southwest Orthopedics and Associates are 

working together to offer $10 Physical Exams for the 2015-16 school year on May 20th.  Any 

athletes interested in attending must schedule an appointment through the Athletic 

Department. Contact the Athletic Office if you have questions. 
 
For lunch today we are having: Pepperoni Breadsticks with String Cheese and Marinara Cup, Nachos with Meat & 

Cheese Cup, Ham Wrap, Salad, Green Beans, Baby  Carrots & Ranch Dip, Assorted Fruit 



 
 
Staff Absent  Sub In  
E. Kremer  P. Jetter 
J. Thieman  J. Rismiller 
R. Defrain  S. Lutz 
T. Barhorst  T. Bridges 
R. Cline  R. Harris 
J. Davis  S. Castano-Miller 
A. Hines  D. Bang 
M. Mendoza  B. Robinson 
R. Osterday  V. Brumbaugh 
E. Powers  None Needed 
J.R. Price  Jean Price 
T. Shellabarger S. Rhoades 
J. Shutts  W. Marker 
K. Stickley  T. Martin 
C. Sykes  John Davis 
P. Ziehler  In-House 
C. Paul   B. Douds 
M. Schlichte  S. McGreevey 
J. Mills   N/A 
R. Reagan  M. Mead 
R. Rexrode  P. Goodpaster 
M. Housman  R. Lutz   


